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The Little People’s Theater - Sunday, 11/13 at 3PM
BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 13th at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Fian DiZazzo from Ms. LaPollo’s class.

AFTERNOON PICK-UP
If your child is being picked up after school by someone other than yourself, please make sure that person knows your child’s teacher name and also
the letter of the bus he/she usually takes. Thank you!

ARTIST'S CORNER
Going Home- 3Smith Trees of Life; 4Diehl & 4Field illuminted letters. On Display: Veteran's Day Flags to honor our Vets. Coming Up: District
Show at Central Office. Congratulations to our Artist of the Month Brady Leventhal 2Clark.

IMPORTANT TESTING INFORMATION
Please be advised that we have received information with the following New York State Assessment dates: Grade 3-8 English Language Arts — Tuesday
and Wednesday, April 17 & 18; Grades 3-8 Mathematics — Monday and Tuesday, April 23 & 24; Grade 4 Science Written Monday, June 4.

EROM THE NURSE
Students who are medically excused from physical activity are not permitted to participate in physical education and recess until a doctor’s clearance
is submitted.

FOOD IN SCHOOL
If you are sending food into school for a celebration of any kind, please let your child’s dassroom teacher know in advance so that classmates are able
to communicate this with their families. On the day food is delivered to school, ingredients provided by the family sending in the food will need to be
posted when the food is served. Thank you for your understanding as we have students with allergies.

FROM THE LHS/PTEG

visit our ite, Ih

LHS*PTG can earn a donation every time you search the Internet and shop online. Search the web with Yahoo-powered
GoodSearch.com and they’ll donate about a penny to the LHS*PTG each time you search! Shop at more than 2,400 GoodShop.com
merchants and a percentage of each purchase will go to the LHS*PTG! We have already earned over $8.00. The proceeds all go
towards LHS*PTG services, events and enrichment programs. You can begin by going to GoodSearch.com and registering for the
LHS*PTG Lloyd Harbor Elementary School. We now have four families registered!

* - -

To receive e-mail reminders and event happenings from the LHS*PTG, please update your information by going onto the PTG website,

Ihsptg.org. Click on the top button, EMAIL SIGN-UP. If you are new to LHS, fill out the form. If you already receive e-mails from the




ollow the link to revise and/or update your children’s grades and teachers. If you have any questions or need a

please e-mail Randi Solis at RandiSolis@me.com.

School Store

Please visit the LHS*PTG website, lhsptg.org to view LHS t-shirts and shorts and for school store contact information.

The Fall Festival
A very special thank you to all of the volunteers who made the Fall Festival a great success: Gina Fiscella, Laura Stein, Tracey Kaplan,
Mollie Henry, Stacie Schlanger, Lisa Kiefer, Kerith Freidberg, Anabela Rivadeneira, Margaret Dunne, Colleen Haskell, Heather Spehr,
Kelly DeGennaro, Liz Bentley, Ashley O'Keefe, Randi Solis, Ellie Harrison, Ariana Goldman, Augusta Donahue, Denise Kiely, Ellen Oster,
Karen Ferrandino, Mary Noel Zgurzynski, Donna Grybowski, Jen Milillo, Sandra Krusos, Susie DeRosa, Claire Costa, Janice Farynick,
Tricia Pastula, Froydis Loevdal, Cheryl Kiernan, Shalini Schetty, Michelle McKean, Jen Keschner, Wendi DeSchutter, Laura Morris, Joely
Hetherington, Lloyd Harbor Student Council, Posillico Co, and Main Street Nursery.

Little Apple Fun Run
The 18" Annual Little Apple Fun Runwas a huge success. It was a fun-filled morning attended by many students, teachers and

spectators. Our new mascot the Happy Apple made many appearances throughout the morning. There were 545 runners registered.
Thank you to everyone who participated in this wonderful event. We need to thank a lot of people who helped to organize the race.
First, thank you to all of corporate and family sponsors. Your generous donations helped cut our event costs and allowed us to
increase our overall profits. Thank you to all our families who generously brought in food and drink donations. We have been known
to have the “Best Breakfast in Town” as quoted by a Long Island Road Runner. Thank you to Value Drugs who donated all of the
water bottles for the race and Culinary Studios who donated the bananas. We could not have organized this event without our
wonderful race committee! You all worked so hard and we could not have done it without you. Many thanks to Jen Reim, Caroline
Hodgson, Anne Eble, Norie Logan, Gae Smith, Cathy Ball, Liz Squicciarini, Mary Noel Zgurzynski, Kelly DeGennaro, Kim Carlin, Debbie
Tsotsos, Gina Fiscella, Kim Toscano, Gloria Labuda, Valerie Smith, Ellie Harrison, Tracey Kaplan, Janna DeRisi, Ali Wallace, Claire
Costa, Merideth Emsden, and Julie Torrey. Thank you to our teachers who ran the race or just came to cheer on their students and to
those who just registered to support our school. Some teachers even brought their children to run! We really appreciate your being at
the race on what is really your “day off”, But please, continue to come and spread the word of what a wonderful day it is to your
fellow teachers. We would love to have more staff involved next year. Congratulations to this year’s class contest winners: Mrs.
Conroy, Mrs. Craco, Mrs. Caputo, Mrs. O'Donnell and Mr. O'Rourke. Proudly display and enjoy your trophies and do not forget to give
your class an extra recess! Remember to check out www.chxphotography.com, the professional photographer’s website. Our
password is lafr2011. You will be able to view and purchase pictures of your family directly from this site. We can only hope that next
year we get such a magnificent day and such a wonderfu! turn out. Thank you again to everyone who participated in the Fun Run.

We really enjoyed organizing it! Sally Nadler and Denise Burns

The Food Pantry
We continue to collect healthy after-school snacks and drinks for the Tri-Community and Youth Agency which serves the youth and
their families in the communities of Huntington, South Huntington, and Cold Spring Harbor. Our bins are located outside the nurse's
office. Thank you for your continued support.

The Coat Drive
Wow!! Over 275 coats and jackets plus a giant box of hats, scarves, and gloves were collected during our coat drive. The student
council did an amazing job collecting, organizing, and sorting the coats with the help of their advisors, Miss Mossa and Miss Sganga.
Thank you to all the families that contributed and a special thank you to Jim Walkin who has offered to deliver the donated items to
the Bronx. Because of the generosity shown by the Lloyd Harbor School community, the students of PS 277 will be much warmer
during these cold winter months.
6th Grade Activities

6th Grade Election Day Bake Sale
Move over Betty Crocker! Lloyd Harbor School's Bake Sale was a resounding success, raising significant funds for Sixth Grade

Activities. This achievement was only possible with the outstanding support of the many generous people recognized here: Jeannine
Amodeo, Helene Atkinson, Denise Burns, Kim Carlin, Kate Cronin, Christina DiRenzo, Beth Fagin, Laura Farahani, Danielle Faria, Karen
Ferrandino, Michele Fitzsimmons, Liz Flynn, Carolyn Genovese, Sherri Goldman, Shanah Gordon, Renee Greco, Joanne Hahn, Jen
Heyke, Amy Howell, Sandra Krusos, Jackie Libretti, Michele Manos, Debbie McGuigan, Kirsten Mosier, Kristen O'Connor, Nanette
Pennetta, Lisa Paris, Tricia Pastula, Patti Porzelt, Maria Schaffer, Tami Schneider, Alicia Schwertl, Terri Shepard, Michele Stollow, Marie
Strunk, Danielle Sulger, Julie Torrey, Lisa Walford, Alison Wallace, Lynn Weld. The committee extends its heartfelt thanks to all
volunteers and those who supported the sale.
Photo Day
Photos from Irvin Simon will be distributed in backpacks next week. If there are any problems or questions with your child's pictures,
please call Irvin Simon Customer Care directly at (516) 437-4700. Picture re-take day will be on Wednesday, November 30th.
Holiday Boutique
The LHS*PTG Holiday Boutique will be held from Tuesday, November 29th through Thursday, December 1st. The Green Committee
encourages everyone to please bring re-usable bags to the Boutique.
Citizens Faculty Association (CFA) CSH High School PTO
Save the Date! The Annual CFA Holiday Book Fair will be held Friday, December 2nd, 2011, from 9:00 am-10:00 pm at the Barnes and
Noble Bookstore, 380 Walt Whitman Road, Huntington Station, NY 11743, (631) 421-9886. The Fair will include student performers of
music, instrumental and vocals. District Celebrity Readers will read with a wrap-up bedtime story. Student artwork will be on display.
Celebrity Barristas will serve you as you shop for Books "n" Nooks and listen to Holiday music. Free Holiday and General Wrapping!
Please join us for fun for all ages!
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Please join us for our 2011-12 sessions of
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Come and join Mrs. Massimo & Mr. Gray for an
informal discussion about Lloyd Harbor School.

Tuesday, November 15t 201 1
9:30=-10:30 AM
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We will plan our conversations around
the topics of your choice!
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Please send ideas and/or questions to
Mrs. Wendi DeSchutter: wendi.d@mac.com
by Friday, November 11"

Next meetings: February 8™ and May 2™.




To All Our Sixth Grade Families

We are in the process of
putting together the yearbook
T e Ve A’ e for our 2012 sixth grade
R R N graduates. We need your
Tﬁe Deadline for help in gathering pictures.
- submission of these  Our first request is to send us
LI ncic  TWO pictures of your sixth

2 p hOtOS ls i grader:
November 21, 2011.
= A 1.  One Baby Picture —

o ' - preferably a toddler picture
B lease help us adhel'e (2 year old) as these tend
to this date as there is to be more unique, cute,
e A e T and funny.

muCh to dOlIl order to 2. One 2M Grade School

pmduce a Wonderfu_l Photo — preferably a

yeal‘book for you and school photo pose but if

you do not have one saved,

your Chlld we will accept another
* photo from the second
grade school year.
Thanks in advance Please submit photos by e-mail to Julie Torrey at
for your help with Jatorrey@optonline.net or Carol Terraciano at
this! cterracc@optonline.net. If you are unable to do this, you can
submit a hard copy (clearly labeled with the student’s
The Yearbook name) to either Carol or Julie and they will scan the photo.
Committee Please include the information about your child’s future plans

in your email to Carol or Julie.



The Cold Spring Harbor
[z’lomry Presents:
The Little (//Jeop[e’d
Theater Live (ﬁerfcrmance

"The (/Wagic GFishbone”
Sunday, JNovember 73, 3:00 p.m.

Gor all fami[y members

The Little cheop[e’d Theater predents a live per-
formance of hre /%gz& ishbone!
A a’e[igbfful musical aa’apfafion of
Charles Dickens tale Of the same name.

Cold Spring Harbor Library
95 Harbor Road
Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724
www.cshlibrary.org



